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  IBTF Frequently Asked Questions Information Sheet  

  
October 21, 2024 - At the 2024 CBTF Fall Conference, the Board requested information on the background and the
option to ask more questions about moving towards IBTF.

The following is intended to be a general discussion and background information piece, and it will also include answers
to questions that were specifically sent in by the provinces who chose to do so.

-- Joanne Moser, President CBTF
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